
     

 

 

NUNATSIAVUT  GOVERNMENT      REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

CONSTRUCTION OF BOARDROOM TABLE - MAKKOVIK 

The Nunatsiavut Government is requesting proposals from individuals or business who may be interested in 

constructing a circular boardroom table for the Education Division building in Makkovik.   

The table must be constructed in multiple pieces to be transported into the permanent location and assembled 

on site.  Table will be housed in the Education Division boardroom that is circular and 45 sq. meters with built-in 

seating around part of the perimeter. Table must have a circular design with a diameter of 9’6” to 10’ to be able 

to comfortably accommodate 16 standard office chairs.  Tabletop should be solid wood or wood & resin 

combination and include a minimum of two built-in units with power outlets.  The base of the table must be 

pedestal-style. 

Those who wish to make a proposal are expected to provide to the Nunatsiavut Government:  

• A design of the table that they propose to construct which outlines the materials, dimensions, and 

assembly requirements; 

• A detailed timeline for design, production and delivery; and 

• The total cost, including materials, labour and shipping. 

 

Interested proponents are to provide the information above in writing in a sealed envelope marked “Confidential 

– Boardroom Table - Makkovik” no later than 4:00 p.m on October 24, 2025 at the Nunatsiavut Government 

offices in Makkovik, Nunatsiavut and addressed to: 

Jodie Lane, Director of Education 

Nunatsiavut Government 

Mail: P.O. Box 116, Makkovik, NL A0P 1J0  

Telephone: (709) 923-2105 

Fax: (709) 923-2347 

 
Cost, design, and timeline are factors that will be considered by the Nunatsiavut Government in evaluating 

proposals.  Proposals will also be evaluated on the principle of value for money, which includes an evaluation of 

the Inuit Content Factor pursuant to the Procurement Act.   

The Nunatsiavut Government reserves the right to not accept the lowest-cost or any proposal.   The Nunatsiavut 

Government reserves the right to cancel this Request for Proposals at any time. No offer for any property is binding 

until a formal is signed between the Nunatsiavut Government and a proponent.  


